RECEIVED

Nishna “Valley S

FUNERAL AND CREMATION SERVICE Pe

September 11,2017

James Swanson
500 McConkey Dr.
Shenandoah, IA 51601

Dear City of Shenandoah Cemetery Dept.:

The purpose of this letter is to give permission to my sister, Phyllis Jean (Swanson) Richardson,
who passed away on September 3, 2017, to be buried on top of our parents grave (Matilda and
Alfred Swanson).

Phyllis was cremated and the cremains are to be placed on top of our mother, Matilda. As the

oldest living sibling, I want to make sure that her wishes are fulfilled. I hereby give permission
with my signature below to carry out her wishes. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

James Swanson

405 West Thomas Avenue, Shenandoah, lowa 51601
Phone 712-246-2526 Email: pat.leece@swimemorial.com



